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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  José G. Roig, Director, Director, Development Services Department  
 
DATE:  July 20, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Staff Response to 20220616-090 – AISD Telecommunications Agreement 
             

This memorandum provides the final response to Council Resolution 20220616-090 which directed the 
City Manager to draft an agreement with the Austin Independent School District (District) that will 
support the District's efforts to improve telecommunication services on and around all school campuses, 
including providing for site development standards associated with telecommunication towers, and to 
present the agreement and an ordinance adopting the agreement to City Council for consideration.  
 
The agreement and ordinance were approved by Council on May 18, 2023.  
 
Should you have any further questions, please reach out to Christopher Johnson at 
Christopher.Johnson@austintexs.gov.  
 
cc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 
 Veronica Briseño, Assistant City Manager 

https://services.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=388351
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